
Summary of Key Changes 
Policy: Abandonment Policy  

Forth Housing Association is reviewing the Abandonment Policy. The 

Policy explains how we manage potentially abandoned and abandoned 

properties. 

A copy of the Policy is attached to this email and is open for your views, 

therefore any comments you have would be most welcome. 

We have provided a tracked change version of this policy and a clean 

version to clearly show the changes.  

The main things that have changed are: 

CHANGES: 

• We have outlined what we will do to prevent an abandoned

property by way of tenancy sustainment measures/help

• We have made the policy easier to follow as we have put the

abandonment procedure in chronological order

• We have changed the policy format. This is in line with more

recently reviewed policies.

It would be helpful if you could complete the attached questionnaire and 

return it.  



You can contact Mareta Greig, Head of Tenant Services or Samantha 

Buggy, Head of Corporate Services on 01786 446066 or 

info@forthha.org.uk with any questions or comments.  

All comments are welcome by close of play on 6th September 2024. 
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